
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 29th September 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been think-

ing about what Vlad the flea would have 

seen and smelt during ‘The Great Fire of 

London’. The children acted out the story 

and then they wrote their own descriptive 

sentences. The children need to continue 

to practise spelling their tricky words that 

do not follow the phonic rules. Please ask 

your child’s class teacher if you would like 

a list of these words for your child to 

learn.  

Next week,  the children are going to be 

enjoying having some of their parents in 

school for our learning together morning. 

We are also going to be learning about 

counting in twos, fives and tens. In Eng-

lish, the children will be writing their own 

version of Vlad and The Great Fire of Lon-

don. Then in science, the children are go-

ing to be continuing to learn about the 

properties of materials.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Autumn 1  Homework 

Menu. 

Spelling test is on a Friday 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

Please can children bring in their book 

bag as that will make it easier for us to 

change their books.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Aiza 

2Franklin:  Mannat 

2Newton Karter 


